Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: 14B NCAC 03 Requests for Changes - January 2023 RRC

From: Polk, Will (CCPS) <Will.Polk@ncdps.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 3:01 PM

To: Liebman, Brian R <brian.liebman@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: McDonald, Margaret (CCPS) <margaret.mcdonald@ncdps.gov>; Burgos, Alexander N
<alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>

Subject: RE: 14B NCAC 03 Requests for Changes - January 2023 RRC

Good afternoon Brian,

In reviewing your comments, edits, and questions in the Request for Changes Pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. § 150B-21/10,
NCDPS respectfully requests an extension of time to submit these changes until the February 2023 session of the
Commission.

Furthermore, | may need to attend the Commission meeting virtually, if members have any questions or would like to
hear from the agency on our request.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best,
will

Will Polk

Deputy General Counsel

NC Department of Public Safety
919-825-2706 (Office)

919-219-4534 (mobile)

EMAIL ADDRESS: Will.Polk@ncdps.gov

www.ncdps.gov

Read.\yﬁc.gov

Plan. Prepare. Stay Informed



